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COUNTY OF DURHAM

BUDGET AND MANAGEMENT SERVICES DEPARTMENT


November 22, 2013
Dear Nonprofit Community:

Durham County Government is pleased to announce the start of its FY 2014-2015 nonprofit funding process. We will once again use the e-Cimpact web portal for our FY2015 nonprofit application. In order to ensure interested agencies both meet the County’s eligibility requirements per our policy and are set up as users in the web application, the County requires a two-step funding request process.
The first step in the funding request process starts today, with the availability of the pre-application questionnaire. All nonprofit agencies that provide services to residents of Durham County are invited to complete and submit the pre-application questionnaire. The deadline for submission is no later than midnight EST on Thursday, December 19, 2013.  Early submissions are strongly encouraged and greatly appreciated. You must submit the pre-application questionnaire, IRS determination letter and solicitation license by the deadline in order to move on in the application process. There will be a pre-application Q&A on December 10, 2013 from 11:00am-12:00pm in the Board of County Commissioners’ Chambers. Please RSVP to bmsnonprofitapp@dconc.gov if you plan on attending. Attendance is not required but it is a good opportunity for agencies to ask questions about the program and the application process.  
All agencies that submit their pre-application questionnaire, IRS determination letter and solicitation license by the deadline will be contacted no later than January 3, 2014 as to their eligibility status. There will be a nonprofit application workshop on January 14, 2014, from 9:00am-11:30am in the Commissioners’ Chambers.  The FY2015 application will be available in e-Cimpact starting January 6, 2014. The deadline for submitting the application is by midnight EST on Friday, February 21, 2014.

Meanwhile, the pre-application questionnaire and instructions are available on the Durham County website at http://www.dconc.gov/index.aspx?page=116 and as attached documents.  Please note that you must submit the pre-application questionnaire via email to bmsnonprofitapp@dconc.gov.  You may also send the IRS letter and solicitation license/exemption letter via US mail to the address below, unless they are available electronically:



Budget and Management Services Department



200 East Main Street, 4th Floor



Durham, NC 27701



Attn: Andy Miracle, Budget Analyst
My name is Andy Miracle and I will be serving as your point of contact throughout this process. If you have any questions, please contact me at 919-560-7065.

Sincerely, 
Andy Miracle, Budget Analyst

County Administrative Complex, 4th Floor  200 E. Main Street, Durham, NC 27701  (919)560-7065
Equal Employment/Affirmative Action Employer
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